
STATE STREET ELEMENTARY’S

Donation boxes will be in the school’s main hallway on 


NOVEMBER 15, 2022
SUPPORTING THOSE IN NEED THROUGHOUT OUR COMMUNITY

State Street Elementary

600 Harmony Rd., Baden


All donations will be given to

“We Care Food Pantry” at Baden 

United Methodist Church,

 part of the Greater Pittsburgh 


Food Bank System

Please contact State Street Elementary’s 

Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) at


ptostatestreet@gmail.com


Non-perishable, unopened canned or 
boxed food. Items particularly needed 
are: pasta sides, rice sides, macaroni 
& cheese, boxed pasta varieties (the 
food pantry already receives elbow & 
spaghetti from Greater Pittsburgh). 


